Hello SU Families,
 
Conferences 2/23
It was great seeing so many of you for conferences on Monday!  On Thursday we will do our final night of conferences for this spring.  Please reach out to your student’s teacher if you are not sure when you will attend your conference. 
 
Drop-Off and Pick-Up Reminders
Be sure to pull all the way over to the curb when dropping off and picking up students.  All drop-offs and pick-ups in the circle drive need to happen in the line.  If you choose to pull into the parking area, you will need to park in a spot and walk your student across the car line area.  Thank you for keeping our students safe by following these guidelines!
 
Upcoming Dates
3/13-3/21 No School-Spring Break
 
Contact Us
Jill.Burke@dmschools.org
Kelly.Ruden@dmschools.org
Ashley.Snyder@dmschools.org
515-242-8409
“Like” us on Facebook-South Union Elementary
 
 
Kelly Ruden
Associate Principal
South Union Elementary
(515) 242-8409
 
We’re all aboard only when ALL means ALL…SU this is US!!!

